Gilman, Brian M

From: Lorena.Carvajal@faa.gov

Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2015 1:30 PM

To: Gilman, Brian M

Subject: RE: FCC Application 0158-EX-RR-2015
Brian,

Subject to approval from the military, the FAA concurs with the use of any frequency in the 225.0 to 328.6 and 335.4 to 400 MHz
that is not on the list of frequencies (Annex A) that | forwarded to you in my previous email. Therefore, the FAA concurs with the
use of 265.000, 300.000 and 340.000 MHz.

Have a great holiday weekend!!
Lorena Carvajal

FAA Spectrum Engineering Office AJW-1C2
202-267-7051





